
The Base are offering free, specialist training
sessions tailored especially for those working with young people under

the age of 21 in Kirklees living in residential and supported living
settings.

Thursday 27th August 2020: 2-4pm
Wednesday 9th September 2020: 10-12pm

Young People and Substance Use:
This training will  include an overview of our service, current trends, stages

of use, an approach to harm reduction and how to refer in to service.

Friday 28th August 2020: 2-4pm
Thursday 10th September 2020: 1-3pm

The Impact of Parental Substance Misuse:
This training will  include an overview of parental substance misuse, and

the impact this can have on children and young people.

All sessions will take place online via a Zoom link.
 All Participants will receive a certificate from The Base as proof of CPD.

Please email to Join. 
Kate.ribchester@cgl.org.uk/ The Base: 01484 541589

Drugs and Alcohol
Awareness Training


